
 

 

TALKING POINTS - ODSA 629 Grant for Campbell Street 

Reconstruction 

 The City of Toledo was awarded a $230,000 grant from the State of 

Ohio Development Services Agency to support the reconstruction of 

Campbell Street, between Pulaski and Hoag. 

 The reconstruction of Campbell Street will support Brenntag North 

America’s project at 1411 and 1313 Campbell Street that will result in 

45 new permanent jobs and $15 million investment. 

 The City’s $341,802 portion of the reconstruction project is proposed 

in the Division of Engineering Services’ 2021 Matches and Planning 

Budget.  

 

 

Source Amount % Status Use Amount

City of Toledo $341,802 37% In Process Construction $921,802

ODOT Roadwork Development (629) Grant$230,000 25% Committed

ODOT Jobs & Commerce $150,000 16% Committed

ODOT Transportation Improvement District$200,000 22% Committed

Total Sources $921,802 100% Total Uses 921,802$ 

UsesSources

PROJECT JUNCTION: CAMPBELL STREET RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT


